
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     

 
12th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

   As you may be aware, our World War 2 topic is under way and the children are enjoying it 

immensely! As a part of our topic, we are going on a school trip to Beamish Museum on Monday 7th October 2019. This visit 

will be a valuable experience for your child and we will be completing plenty of work in class as a result of this visit. In order 

to make it as exciting as we can, we ask that the children come to school that day dressed as an evacuee. Please don’t go to 

too much effort, just their ordinary shirt and skirt/trousers with a name label would suffice or you could use it as an 

opportunity to get creative and wow us! Beamish Museum do ask that the children wear suitable clothing and sturdy shoes or 

trainers – please ensure your child will be warm and has a waterproof coat. We will be making gas masks and evacuee labels 

in class in preparation for this as well.  

We are planning to leave school at 9am and will return at approximately 3.30pm – a text will be sent from the 

school office if this changes. A contribution of £15.00 to cover the cost of the trip and some of our travel would be greatly 

appreciated. As this does not cover the whole cost of the day, school will be subsidising the remaining amount. The children 

will need to bring a packed lunch. If your child requires a school packed lunch, please specify – however, every child must 

bring a bottle of water. At the bottom of this letter is an order form for the Jubilee Sweet Shop. If you would like to pre-

order any sweets, please specify on the table provided and attach the money required. Please do not hesitate to contact me 

if you have any further questions or require additional information. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support,  

Mr Scrimshaw 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Y5 Beamish Museum Trip  

 

I _____________________ parent/carer of ________________________ give consent for my child to attend the Y5 

Beamish Museum trip on Monday 7th October 2019. 

Please tick this box if your child requires a school packed lunch on this day and specify which sandwich filling. 

(Please circle) Cheese  Tuna  Egg mayonnaise 

Please tick if your child will be getting collected or walking home: Walking home    Collected 

Signed: ___________________           Contact number: __________________________ 

 Cost  

(per bag) 

Number ordered 

Kids’ Mix (Jazzies, Snowies, Dolly Mix and Jelly Beans, Lollipop) - Age 6 and under £1.00  

Mixed Bon Bons (Strawberry, Lemon, Blue, Apple and Toffee) - Age 7+ £1.00  

Beamish Mix (All Boiled Sweets) - Age 10+ £1.00  

Sugar Mouse £0.65  

Candy Rock  £0.75  

Edinburgh Rock Bits (2oz) £1.00  
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